
                 
 

September 16, 2025 
 

Notice of Head Office Relocation 

We are pleased to inform you that our office will be relocating and we schedule to 

commence operations at the new office on September 22nd. Our new address, contact 

details are as follows. 

New Office Address：2-3-2, Otemachi, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 

TEL：+81-3-6895-6400 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


